
O-3 Past President's Report 

MPLA Board Meeting  

June 17, 2014 

 

 

I met with the Wendy Wendt (President), Annie Epperson (President Elect), and Judy Zelenski 

(Executive Secretary) to discuss the resignation of the newsletter editor.  It was determined that 

Judy would serve as interim newsletter editor and create the newsletter using a new web-based 

format.  Action on the hiring a replacement editor is on hold until we talk about the issue at the 

Board meeting in Las Vegas. There are currently no budget issues to report.  I am looking 

forward to seeing and discussing a number of issues facing MPLA at the meeting in Las Vegas 

to be held next week!  I am also anticipating a GREAT joint MPLA/AzLA conference to be held 

in Scottsdale/Fountain Hills, Arizona in November.   

 

JaNae Kinikin 

MPLA Past President 


